

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS

THE BROTHERS OF SOUTHERN COUNCIL 7682 715 S. Washington St., Carbondale IL 62901

Dear Redhawk Staff,

Thank you very much for all your hospitality during our golf tournament last Saturday. Your help was greatly appreciated before, during and after the tournament. You all went above and beyond when it came to aiding us with planning and putting on our tournament. Your help beforehand with recruiting teams yourselves, donating prizes, helping with hole in one insurance questions and much more was amazing. Your work in putting together awesome gift bags for our golfers, putting out our signs on the course and allowing non golfers to use carts was beyond helpful. The cleanup, from gathering signs, to cleaning the room where we ate was quick and painless. The list could go on and on, everything you did for us made our experience very easy and we truly thank you. With your help we were able to raise over \$2,900. We look forward to working with you again in the future.

Yours in Christ,

Dan Holland

Tournament Chairman